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Shannons Wheels 
Following the success of the Shannons Wheels vehicle display at the Queanbeyan 

Showground in March, Council president, Mark Saunders, has requested 

Queanbeyan Palarang Regional Council to reserve the showground for 1 March 

2020 for Wheels. 

 

2019 Wheels Badges 

The Southern Tablelands Historic Automobile Restorers Club is 

prepared, if there is sufficient interest, to order2019 Wheels badges. 

Clubs interested in purchasing the badge should contact Lawrie Nock at 

secretary@stharc.org.au with the number of badges required. Lawrie 

also advised that the club will be ordering approximately 100 x 2020 

badges ready for the 2020 Wheels event.  

 

Australian Historic Motoring Federation (AHMF) 

Council will send a delegate to the AHMF Annual Conference in 

Melbourne in July. This will be the first meeting the Council has 

attended in three or four years. 

The Federation has issued a flyer for its 2020 National Motoring Tour to 

be held in Albury/ Wodonga from Saturday 28 March to 4 April 2020. 

The flyer and the Expressions of Interest form are available from: 

2020Tour@ahmf.org.au 

60 Day registration Scheme  

Council is hopeful that the ACT vehicle registering authority will respond 

positively to the Councils submission, lodged more than a year ago, 

requesting the introduction of a 60 day registration scheme for 

concessionally registered vehicles.   
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Affiliation Fees due 

Affiliation fees are due by 30 June 2019, if fees are not received by the 

Council by that date, members could not drive their CRS-plated vehicles, 

until the fee was paid.  

 

NRMA Insurance update 

It was reported recently that NRMA Insurance would not cover 

historically registered vehicles under the 60 day scheme if the vehicle 

was used as a daily driver. Advice has now been received from the 

NRMA Insurance Executive General Manager, overriding the previous 

advice. Members with NRMA Classic Comprehensive insurance on the 

60 day scheme would now be covered for commuting as it was 

permitted within the registration rules for the scheme.   

  

Coming Events 

November: Marques in the Park, John Knight Park Belconnen. 

December 1 Terribly British Day Queanbeyan Park, the same location as 

last year. The Triumph Car Club will be the hosts.  

 

Next Council General Meeting  

Thursday 18 July Raiders Club Weston Creek 
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